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Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

[ thank God for his saving grace that saved my soul over 20 years ago. I also am so grateful to have the
opportunity to be in a foreign country to tell others about that same saving grace. I pray that everyone reading
this letter is saved and doing well.

My family and I are doing great here in Ghana. It is hard to believe that we are a couple of months into our
second year here. Time really is flying!

[ wanted to thank the churches that sent money for purchasing land for building a church. We have experienced
some problems finding land. Several plots of land that Bro. Harrison was hoping to get was sold out from under
us. We looked at some properties that were promising but later found out the land was owned by people other
than those trying to sell it, which is a common problem here. Someone claims to own the land and says they
want to sell it, but when you do a land title search, you find out they do not really own it. They were just trying
to cheat you out of some money. It always pays to do your homework here. Right now we are meeting in a high
school. We found a storefront building that we are going to rent until we find the right piece of property. The
owner of the building is still getting it finished. Lord willing, we should be in it in about a month. The money
that you sent for the property will be kept in escrow at our mission agency until we find available land.

We continue our reading classes twice a week, and we are seeing some improvement. We started having more
visitors for church, and we are very encouraged about that. Bible club is still going strong on Saturdays. We
were running around 40-45 every week, but now we are running between 60 or 70. Many of the kids that come
to Bible Club are not saved. We have anywhere from five-year-olds on up to 17 and 18 years old. It is quite a
ministry.

We are still taking our church boys out with us every Saturday morning to go out witnessing. It is encouraging
to see them start getting involved.

Please pray for a man named Emmanuel. He has visited the church a few times, and [ have had the opportunity
to witness to him in my home while he was doing some electrical work for me. Also, pray for his friend named
Joshua (who I also witnessed to while he was here working) and that the two will see their need of salvation
and come to know the Lord.

Once again, thank you for your prayers and support. We could not do this without you!
Love In Christ,

The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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